Jacobs, Claire

From: Alison Sutton <mardenclerk@gmail.com>

Sent: 16 January 2016 18:14

To: Howells, Mathew

Subject: Response from Marden PC to Draft Transport Plan
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

I m instructed by Marden Parish Council to say that the Council is disappointed at the lack of detail in the
document. In particular there is little about the ability to improve capacity on rural roads and nothing abut
protecting pedestrians in the Road Safety section.

Thank you.

Alison Sutton
Marden Parish Clerk

7 John Davies Place
Westcroft
Leominster

HR6 8JD

mardenclerk@gmail.com




